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2 Acadiensis 

Contributors/Collaborateurs 

J. M. Bumsted is a Professor of History at Simon Fraser University, currently 
visiting at the University of Edinburgh. 

After graduating from U.B.C., Dan Francis worked as a newspaper reporter 
in Alberta and Ottawa before returning to Carleton University where he 
received an M.A. in Canadian Studies in 1975. 

A graduate of Oxford and the Memorial University of Newfoundland, John 
Reid completed his Ph.D at the University of New Brunswick and has 
recently been awarded the Sainte-Marie Prize for original research into the 
history of seventeenth-century Canada. 

Author of The Blacks in New Brunswick, Bill Spray is a member of the 
History Department of St. Thomas University. 

Keith Matthews is Chairman of the Maritime History Group at the Memorial 
University of Newfoundland. 

A graduate of the University of Toronto, Graeme Wynn has taught in New 
Zealand and is now in the Geography Department at the University of 
British Columbia. 

After undergraduate training at York, R. Douglas Francis completed his 
M.A. at the University of Toronto and his Ph.D at York and now teaches 
at the University of Calgary. 

Michael Cross is a Professor of History at Dalhousie University and the 
editor of the Canadian Historical Review. 

Currently working on a study of George Nowlan, Marg Conrad is a member 
of the History Department of Acadia University. 

Michael Hatfield has previously contributed to Acadiensis and is a Ph.D 
candidate at Queen's University. 

Mary Fredrickson is a former history teacher now working as a Research 
Associate with the Atlantic Institute of Education. 


